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Dear Parent/Carer,

I am writing to inform you of an exciting offer that the Physical Education department at St Nicholas Catholic High School is now able to propose to parents. As you may be aware, in recent years students studying the GCSE Physical Education course have been able to purchase a polo shirt that they are able to wear for their practical sessions in addition to their Core Physical Education lessons. Unfortunately, as the previous provider no longer produces this particular garment, the current cohort of students has had to wait to receive an alternative.

The Physical Education department are pleased to announce that an alternative sportswear provider has been sourced. After consultation with students from all three GCSE classes, the new garment will be a blue polyester Nike crew neck sports top featuring the St Nicholas Catholic High School crest and GCSE Physical Education embroidered. As highlighted previously, all students will be able to wear the garment for both their practical GCSE sessions in addition to their regular Core Physical Education lessons. 

The price for the garment is £17.50 which is inclusive of VAT and ParentPay processing fee. Should you wish to purchase a new top for your child, please access ParentPay and follow the instructions for procurement. Please ensure you select the size you wish to purchase at this time. The deadline for completion is Friday 17th May 2019.

Many thanks once again for your continued time, effort and support.

Kind Regards,


Mr M. Armstrong, Mrs N. Azakli & Miss C. Reid


